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Dear Committee Members, 

 

I strongly oppose SB 916.  If workers want to strike, our tax dollars should not 

support them.  Unemployment is for people who are out of work by no fault of their 

own.  It should remain as such.  This is common sense.   

 

Sincerely, 

Karen Schmidlin 

Worker, paying unemployment tax since 1979. 


